
 
 

 

Customer Information Notification CN-202302030I 
 

Issue date: 13 Jun 2024 

Effective date: 13 Jul 2024 

Here's your personalized 
quality information concerning 

products our customers and 
partners purchased from 
Nexperia. 

For more details please contact 

your respective Nexperia 
CSR/AM. 

  

Footprint adjustment for SOT1289B products and typo data 

sheet 
 

Notification information 
 

The distance between anode and cathode is changed from 0.6mm to 
1.0mm to follow recommendation of IPC2221 for products >100V. This 
was achieved by reducing the anode pad size from 1.54mm to 1.34mm 

and cathode pad size from 5.06mm to 4.86mm. By introducing this 
footprint change, also the recommendation of the solder stencil (solder 
paste) is updated accordingly. Same change apply also for products with 

100V or less for package conformity. 
 
The datasheet of PMEG100V060ELPE, PMEG100V060ELPE-Q, 

PMEG100V100ELPE and PMEG100V100ELPE-Q has been updated to 
correct a typo in the datasheet regarding the Average forward current as 
a function of solder point temperature Tsp. 

 
In this CIN data sheet drafts with typo correction are provided. These 
also contain the changed footprints and can be understood as an 

example of what all other data sheets with a changed footprint will look 
like. Data sheets with a new footprint will be available on the website 
when this CIN comes into force. 



Why do we issue this notification? 

To follow recommendation of IPC2221 and typo correction. 
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Identification of affected products 

Product Identification does not change 

Impact 
 

No impact to the product's functionality anticipated 

Data sheet revision 

A new datasheet will be issued 

Additional information 
 

View Change Notification Online 

Contact and support 
 

For all Quality Notification content inquiries, please contact your local 

Nexperia Sales Support Team. 

https://www.nexperia.com/my/pcn/details.html?id=CN-202302030I


For specific questions on this notice or the products affected please 
contact our specialist directly: pcn@nexperia.com 

In case of distribution, please contact you distribution partner. 

About Nexperia B.V. 
 

We at Nexperia are the efficiency semiconductor company. We deliver 

over 90 billion products a year and as such service thousands of global 
customers, both directly and through our extensive network of channel 
partners. We are at the heart of billions of electronic devices in the 

Automotive, Mobile, Industrial, Consumer, Computing, and 
Communication Infrastructure segments. 

You have received this email because you are a designated contact or 
subscribed to Nexperia Quality Notifications. Nexperia shall not be held 

liable if this Notification is not correctly distributed within your 
organization. 

This message has been automatically distributed. Please do not reply. 

If you would like to adjust your mailing preferences, please click here. 
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